
I am a resident at XX Ahrens St. W. in the City of Kitchener, with my spouse, XXX who is the owner of the 

dwelling. It is in the Civic Centre Neighbourhood Heritage Conservation District for the City of Kitchener.   

 

My spouse and I do not support the proposed development. 

 

The property at 22 Weber St. West is in the Civic Centre Neighbourhood Heritage Conservation District. 

The proposed development is not compatible with the heritage character of the area nor with the 

neighbouring properties on the north side of Weber Street West.  

 

I have reviewed the shadow studies for the proposal as originally presented with 15 stories. The 

entrance to our residence would be shaded in the winter. The revised proposal, with 19 stories, would 

shade our entire residence. The proposed building is too high. 

Robert Janzen  


